
 
 
Who We Are: 
Jared Johnston Landscaping and Home Services is looking for crew members to help us grow to 
be the region’s premier landscaping construction firm.  We are seeking individuals who are 
passionate about their success!  This is an opportunity to grow your skill set and become a 
leader in the landscaping and construction industry. 
 
We value honesty, integrity, quality, safety and most importantly providing our customers with 
a great experience. We’re a small company and with that come perks such as a high potential to 
grow for individuals who are inherently driven, demonstrate initiative and who are willing and 
able to wear many hats. 
 
Our work is usually hard, often very interesting and always rewarding for a motivated, 
enthusiastic, energetic and hard-working individual who can thrive working with a team or 
independently. 
 
We complete a wide variety of work, some examples include: trim, edge, and mulch 
maintenance, planting shrubs, boulder or motarless walls, paver patios, concrete work, 
excavation and lawn installs, landscape lighting, ponds and water features. 
 
Job Site Conditions: 
The job is performed outside in a variety of weather conditions. Employees must be 
comfortable being exposed to heat, wet and/or humid conditions, and working in cold weather 
(Fall/Winter). Job sites are located in north and west suburbs of Pittsburgh. 
 
Requirements: 
Candidates must be in good physical condition, have the ability to lift and carry at least 50 
pounds and be able to perform a variety of related duties in all types of weather.  Candidates 
must be punctual and have their own reliable vehicle with up to date car insurance.  Candidates 
must be detail oriented, take direction well and be able to work as a team to achieve common 
goals.  Hardscaping, general carpentry, and or cement finishing experience is preferred but not 
required.  Occasional weekend work is required.  Pay is dependent on experience level- $12 - 
$21 per hour depending on position. 
 
JJLHS is a drug-free work environment and background and drug check is required.  
 
Interested applicants should call Jared at 412.997.0625 or email 
jared@jjlandscapingandhome.com.  If you have landscape and/or construction experience, 
please let us know.  
 
Principals only. Recruiters, please don't contact this job poster. Do not contact us with 
unsolicited services or offers. 
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